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Monday, April 8 to 
Monday, April 22
SW Wildrose Place, at SW Tualatin-
Sherwood Road, will be closed April 8 
through April 22.
No access from Tualatin-Sherwood Road 
to Wildrose Place will be allowed. Traffic 
will be detoured onto Cipole Road for a 
local connection to Wildrose Place. 
Please follow the detour route.
The intersection closure is needed to 
install the Willamette Water Supply 
Pipeline along Tualatin-Sherwood Road. 

Thank you for your patience.  
Please drive carefully.

Learn More:
Willamette Water Supply Program 
503-941-4570  
info@ourreliablewater.org  
www.OurReliableWater.org

Construction updates:  
www.ourreliablewater.org/tualatin-
sherwood-area-pipeline-project
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